
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 2 – TOWN HALL DEVELOPMENTS 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Michael Cartwright 
 
 (ii) Councillor Stephen Cowan 
 
 
“This Council regrets the severe impact on our residents following the Conservative 
Administration’s decision to declare to property speculators that Hammersmith and 
Fulham is “Open for businesses. 
 
It further notes the failure of the London Mayor to police the London Plan.” 
 


